
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION Ill 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL 60532-4352 

Michael F. Busch, M.D. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Franciscan St. Elizabeth Health Lafayette 
Nuclear Medicine Department 
1701 S. Creasy Lane 
Lafayette, IN 47905 

Dear Dr. Busch: 

APR 2,11017 

We have completed our review of Franciscan St. Elizabeth Health Lafayette's request for the 
use of yttrium-90 SIR-Spheres, as permitted by 10 CFR 35.1000. At this time we will not be 
able to approve your request because the information in letter dated January 4, 2017, was 
insufficient to complete our review and the request has been voided. 

The additional information that we will need was provided by email to your Medical Nuclear 
Physicist, Thomas M. Kumpuris, on April13, 2017. We have received your response dated 
April14, 2017, and will continue our review of that information under a new control number. If 
you have any questions or require clarification on any of the information stated above, you may 
contact us at (630) 829-9887. 

In accordance with 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

License No. 13-09788-01 
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Sincerely, 

Jennifer L. Bishop 
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 


